
DELEGATE/PROTEST LETTER MAILING ADDRESSES for the 

Oklahoma Pardon and Parole Board 

Pardon & Parole Board 

Attention: Board Communications 

4345 N. Lincoln Blvd., Suite 1082
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105

Or 

boardcommunications@ppb.ok.gov 

(Letters may be typed or handwritten on one-side only. Handwritten letters must be legible. Please 

do not use staples. Letters must include the offender's name, DOC number, and docket month and 

year on top of the each page and on the back of the envelope. In order to be processed and 

forwarded to the Board, letters or emails must to be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on the Tuesday one-week 

prior to the Board meeting.) 

mailto:boardcommunications@ppb.ok.gov

